
From: Making Our Mark 
To:  
Subject: RE: Online Form - Enquiry from Region website 
Date: Wednesday, February 9, 2022 3:39:59 PM 

Good Afternoon Sherry, 
Thank you for submitting your comments on the proposed settlement area boundary 
expansions. We will be forwarding these comments to the appropriate staff for 
consideration. 
Best Regards, 
Official Plan Team 
From: Niagara Region Website 
Sent: Sunday, February 6, 2022 5:45 PM 
To: Making Our Mark 
Cc: webincoming 
Subject: Online Form - Enquiry from Region website 

Enquiry from Region website 

To reply, copy the email address from below and put into 'To'. (if resident 
entered their email address)  

name 
Sherry Dixon 

phone 
 

email 

municipality 
Fort Erie 

other mun 

subject 
Settlement Area Boundary Review Mapping 

comments 
Please do not disturb this section of land second chance farms is a good 
thing in our community Stop being to greedy 

mailto:makingourmark@niagararegion.ca


reply 
no 

Page Referrer 
http://m.facebook.com/ 
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